NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

= IO

SAN BENITO

Il

TO DISCUSS SAN BENITO CONSOLIDATED
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT’S
2022 ANNUAL REPORT

San Benito Consolidated Independent
School District will hold a Public Hearing
at 5:30 P.M.Tuesday, February 14, 2023
in the Board Room, 240 North Crockett St.,
San Benito, Texas.

It is the policy of the San Benito CISD not to discriminate on the
Basis of race, color, national origin, gender, or disability

In its educational and Career and Technology programs, services

Or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.




